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Comments: | am concerned about permitting cabins in wilderness. We have that same program in Oregon, and |
can understand why it was done in the past, but now it is dangerous.

Due to climate change, allowing cabins in wilderness is a terrible fire risk, not to mention a danger to people
staying in/living in those cabins. Forests remove and store carbon and are an important tool to reduce the climate
change already in progress. We need to preserve these important forests and prioritize reducing fire risk as much
as we can.



